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Cambria CSD is holding a Rate Adjustment/Implementation Workshop 
 

CAMBRIA, CA – CCSD ad hoc rates committee invites the community to a Rate 

Adjustment/Implementation Workshop on Tuesday, September 15, 2015 from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 

p.m.  At the Veterans Memorial Hall. CCSD staff will provide financial information relating to 

needed rate adjustments and the ad hoc committee is seeking community input regarding future 

water and wastewater rates.  

 

For comments or questions you may email the board here:  board@cambriacsd.org or contact the 

CCSD Administrative Office at 805-927-6223 

 

### 
 

Media contact:  

Tom Gray, Public Information Officer 

805-750-1257; tsgray@sbcglobal.net 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

mailto:board@cambriacsd.org
mailto:tsgray@sbcglobal.net

